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Getting it right
by working together

2" May 2017

Dear Parents

Year 4 Class Teacher

As you may know Miss Dowling, our Year 4 Class Teacher is leaving St Mary’s at the
May Half Term as she is relocating to Cornwall.

Miss Dowling has been a fabulous teacher and will be greatly missed at St Mary’s. We
wish her all the very best for the future and thank her for all her support to St Mary’s
and to the children that she has taught.

After the May Half Term break, Mr Cheeseman who worked at St Mary’s last year and
is known to the children will be teaching in Year 4 until the end of the Summer Term.

£ Saronls Helen Pegram from St Osmunds will continue to visit the school on a Tuesday helping
Silver Award Year 4 with their transition to Middle School.

Mr Cheeseman is very keen to work with Year 4 again and to be back at St Mary’s
If you have any questions, please do let me know.

Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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